Weill Cornell = NewVYork-Presbyterian
Medicine

Weill Cornell Medicine’s Department of Psychiatry in conjunction with NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital is
currently seeking a full time Psychiatrist to lead the expansion of the institution’s psycho-oncology service. The
successful candidate will develop and lead a multi-disciplinary team to evaluate and treat patients across the
institution’s growing oncology programs. The position entails the provision of direct clinical care in the
ambulatory setting and availability to provide inpatient consultation liaison service. An academic interest in
developing novel treatment approaches to cancer patients that are high-quality, evidence-based, accountable,
and cost-effective and experience in psycho-oncology is required.

Academic rank will be commensurate with qualifications. Candidates must be board certified in Psychiatry and
Psychosomatic Medicine and possess or be eligible for a New York State license.

Start Date: July 1, 2015

Founded in 1898, and affiliated with what is now NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital (NYPH) since 1927, Weill
Cornell Medical College (WCMC) is among the top-ranked clinical and medical research centers in the country.
Weill Cornell Psychiatry is one of the largest, most prestigious departments in the country, with a long,
distinguished history of providing outstanding leadership in clinical care, training, and research in all areas of
psychiatric disorders. Our programs at Payne Whitney in Manhattan and at NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital’s
Westchester Division are renowned for the range and quality of our inpatient and outpatient specialty programs
and general psychiatric services.

Weill Cornell Medical College is an equal opportunity, affirmative action educator and employer.

Qualified candidates are invited to send a CV and letter of interest to:

Jennifer Walsh

Senior Administrator

Weill Cornell Medical College
Department of Psychiatry
jaw2015@med.cornell.edu




